
 

 

NOTICE 

To All Our Purchase Wood Suppliers 

Please be advised that effective the end of business day on 
February 14th, 2025 J. D. Irving, Limited will temporarily stop 
purchasing white pine logs at our Doaktown Sawmill and 
associated yards until further notice.   Based on current 
inventory and forecasts the mill will have achieved the 
volume required for the spring months and we need to 
control our log inventory during spring to avoid the risk of 
stain. 

Thank you for your continued support.   

Sincerely, 

 

Brent Thompson 

Wood Procurement & Measurement 
J.D. Irving, Limited 
 
Copy:  N.B. Forest Product Marketing Boards 
 
 


